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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

COVID UPDATE 21 FEBRUARY 2022 

WEST LEEDERVILLE PS COVID-19 LEARNING FROM HOME PLAN 
 
At West Leederville we are very lucky to have been spared any COVID-19 outbreaks for the first 3 
weeks of Term 1, 2022. As a result we have been blessed with a wonderful start to the new school year 
with teachers and students building strong relationships, settling into their learning routines and adjusting 
to the cohort arrangements to keep them all safe. I know that many other schools in the Perth 
Metropolitan Area would be envious of our position to date, and our thoughts go out to students, parents 
and carers, and teachers who are currently experiencing a disruption to schooling due to COVID-19. 
 
Just as we are thankful for our positive start, we also continue to put in place a number of precautions to 
keep our school safe, and prepare for continuity of learning for a range of scenarios that may become 
part of our learning environment at some point in the future. 
 
Attached to this letter is our COVID-19 Learning from Home Plan.  This plan provides parents and carers 
with information about what to expect in the event that your child needs to be away from school for a 
period of time due to visiting an exposure site, being a close contact of a positive case, awaiting a test 
result or testing positive for COVID-19 in the coming weeks.  
 
We hope that this information helps you and your family to understand the various options available to 
ensure your child stays connected with the classmates and teachers, and their learning is supported 
where possible and appropriate. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to this, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
We will continue to provide your child with quality teaching and learning, as we take sensible and 
proportionate actions to respond to the changing environment we are living in with COVID-19.  I know 
that our community will support us in the coming weeks as we adjust to changes to the way we operate 
and support our students to stay connected to their school. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Sheri Evans 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


